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Delta Electronics’ recommendation is to have the Tier 2 requirements regarding the power 
supply efficiency harmonized with step 3 of the Climate Savers Computing Initiative 
(CSCI). The Tier 2 ENERGY STAR® Requirements for Computers are scheduled to go into 
effect in July 2009 which coincides with the start of step 3 of CSCI. To avoid proliferation of 
similar efficiency specifications, it would be prudent that Tier 2 ENERGY STAR® 
Requirements Version 4.0 for Computers be harmonized with the Climate Savers Computing 
Initiative specifications. 
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